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Newsletter Autumn 5 4.11.22 

Attendance 

Wrens EYFS/Y1: 99.7% 

Swifts Y1/2: 98.3% 

Robins Y3/4: 100% 

Hawks Y5/6:  100% 

Harvest Festival 

A huge thank you to everyone who donated and attended our service – and an even more huge well done to the 

children who sang, recited and read so beautifully.  It was great to see St Lambert’s so full, the children did us all 

proud! 

Remembrance Service 

On Friday 11th November our Year 5 and 6 will be heading down to St Lambert’s for the Remembrance Service, which 

will begin at 10.30am.  We would be delighted to see you there if you can make it.  Everyone at school will be holding 

a minute’s silence at 11am outside to mark the occasion. 

School Council 

Key Stage 2 have cast their democratic votes, and our new School Council will be meeting later this week.  A huge 

congratulations to Hattie, Alfie, John, Henry, Evie, Polly, Thomas, John, Hattie, Bella, Isabelle, Harry, Thomas, Kira and 

Amelya – Miss Metcalf and I are looking forward to working with our new Junior Leadership Team! 

NSPCC Assemblies 

All classes will be having NSPCC assemblies w/c 7th Nov – PANTS in KS1 and Speak Out Stay Safe in KS2.  If you’d like to 

know more, or support your child with this, here are the links:  https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/ (KS1) https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/services/speak-out-stay-safe (KS2) 
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FOBS Autumn Party 

Thanks to everyone at FOBS (and you too!) for a very enjoyable Autumn party on the last day of term, they raised 

over £300, which will go towards new rugs in Wrens classroom and books for the nurture room. 

Celebration Assembly  

Celebration Assembly this week is for Wrens and Swifts classes (EYFS, Y1 and Y2), we’d love to see you at 2.45pm in 

the hall.  Please note there will be no Celebration Assembly this week as Hawks are having Play Leader training.  The 

next Celebration Assembly will be Friday 18th November for Robins and Hawks. 

Yorkshire Cricket Board 

Thank you to Mark from YCB who has been in school delivering some cracking cricket sessions – as well as two very 

special additional after school sessions for Year 6 to support them to deliver their fantastic lunchtime clubs.  Thank 

you Mr Easton for arranging this! 

OPAL 

I’m sure your child has already talked to you this week about the improvements we have been making to playtimes.  

Over half term, staff were busy organising zones, replacing equipment and even digging areas out.  A huge amount of 

time and effort is going into the project, with a working party made up of staff, governors and parents helping to 

revolutionise our playtimes.  And the feedback so far has been overwhelmingly positive – as one child said to me on 

Monday: ‘This is the best playtime of my entire life!’ 

Wellies and Overs  

The grass is getting pretty wet now, so if your child would like to play on the field, please ensure they have wellies and 

overs in school, preferably in a named bag which they can hang on their peg.  This is especially important if they are 

wanting to access the digging and loose parts zones of the field. 

Don’t forget you can also check out our Twitter account (@BurnestonSchool) to see what we’ve been up to!  You don’t 

have to have a Twitter account yourself, you can just google it, or follow via the school website (http://burneston.n-

yorks.sch.uk/ ). 
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Here’s a taste of what we’ve been up to this week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates: 
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WHEN WHAT WHO 

Friday 11th November Remembrance Service, St Lambert’s Year 5 and 6 

Friday 11th November NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY  

W/c 14th November Anti bullying & Road Safety week All 

Monday 14th November Deadline for return of individual photo orders 

to school 

All 

Tuesday 15th November Bedale High Science & DT Enrichment Y5 

Friday 18th November Children in Need All 

Friday 18th November Celebration Assembly Robins and Hawks (Y3-6) 

Tuesday 22nd November In school workshop NSPCC Speak Out, Stay 

Safe 

Y5/6 

Wednesday 23rd November  Crucial Crew Y6 

Friday 25th November Celebration Assembly Wrens and Swifts (EYFS-

Y2) 

Friday 2nd December Christmas Craft Day All 

Friday 2nd December NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY  

Thursday 8th December Christmas puppet show KS1 

Friday 9th December Carols and FOBS cake stall outside school TBC Robins and Hawks (Y3-6) 

Friday 9th December NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY  

Tuesday 13th December Nativity, St Michael’s, Kirklington Wrens and Swifts (EYFS-

Y2) 

Wednesday 14th December Christmas parties All 

Thursday 15th December Christmas lunch All pupils 

Friday 16th December School closes for Christmas (normal time) All 


